Fiona Ajram

From: Thompson, Alan

Sent: 13 February 2023 18:44

To: NeighbourhoodPlanning

Subject: Chesil Bank Neighbourhood Plan - Regulation 16 consultation - formal response

Dear Community Planning Team,
Thank you for inviting us to comment on the Chesil Bank Neighbourhood Development Plan as
part of the Regulation 16 consultation (20th January 2023).

We are pleased to see that our previous comments concerning archaeology at sites 1,2,3,5 and 6
have been addressed and that the plan has been updated to further protect heritage assets, as
development comes forward.

We have no further comments to make at this point in time.

We hope that our observations have been useful. We wish the neighbourhood planning group well
with their journey towards a Made Plan.

Kind regards,

Alan

Alan Thompson | Historic Places Adviser

Historic England | South West
1st Floor Fermentation North | Finzels Reach | Hawkins Lane | Bristol | BS1 6WQ

pirect Line: [N | Mobile: I

https://historicengland.org.uk/southwest

Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at
historicengland.org.uk/strategy.
Follow us: Facebook | Twitter | Instagram Sign up to our newsletter

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If
you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor
act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please
read our full privacy policy for more information.



